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The Government of Pakistan has discontinued the processing of manual visas from 

January 31, 2021. Online visa applications will be submitted on the following 

portal:   

 

https://visa.nadra.gov.pk/ 

 

The Government of Pakistan has further directed that no manual visa shall be issued 

by the Consulate General of Pakistan, Toronto after 31st January 2021. Already 

submitted visa applications will be cleared. After the aforementioned date, no 

request for manual visa will be entertained. 

 

In case, the applicants face difficulty in filling out the online application forms, they 

may send e-mail at the following email address: 

 

Pareptoronto.info@gmail.com. 

 

 

Toronto 

January 26, 2021. 
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